UAW LOCAL 1005 Newsletter #2

STATEMENT FROM PLANT MANAGER MARK PERVINE
REGARDING THE EAST PARKING LOT:

We have been engaged by the GM Sustainable Workplace & Global Real Estate
teams regarding an opportunity to sell the East Parking Lot. While the deal is still not
complete, | want to inform the Parma Team of this situation in order to understand the
outside interest and potential benefits to Parma. The initial step to a sale was to
receive approval from the City of Parma to remove the overhead walkway across
Chevrolet Blvd. This approval was granted on 1/28/19. Selling the East Parking Lot
would eliminate excess real estate and create revenue to improve the Parma site. |
will continue to update the Parma team with information as it becomes available.

UNUSED VACATION PAY: will be in Friday's check.

LOCAL DEMANDS: [f you haven't done so already, please submit local demands to
the Union Hall no later than March 1st. Demand forms are on the back of the
newsletter.
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